
 

Adams & Moore welcomes  

University of Thomas More, Belgium 

 

 
 

Adams & Moore is proud to have been invited to play host to students from the University of 

Thomas More, Belgium.  Programme Director, Hilde Geerts, and his Accountancy students 

arrived at our Dartford office on 9th March 2017 to learn about UK Accountancy and Taxation 

work, our unique approach to delivering professional services to our UK and International 

clients, and how we have grown over the last 70 years primarily through referrals and repeat 

business.   

 

It was a pleasure to be able to share our technical knowledge, specialist experience and 

passion for Accountancy services with ambitious students from a neighbouring European 

university.  Presentations were given by Mr Hakeem Adeleye (BA, ACCA), Mr Alan Bolton 

(ACIB), Ms Olga Jachimovic (BSc), Mrs Tina Rogers (ACCA), and Ms Meryetre Stewart-

Thaxter.  Upon the conclusion of the event, it was encouraging for our team to receive such 

positive feedback from the students and their Programme Director. 

 

 

If you would like us to arrange similar events for you/your university, or learn more about 

our company, please contact Ms Nelli Tarnawska.  

 

E:   enquiries@adamsandmoore.co.uk 

W:  www.adamsandmoore.co.uk 

T:  +44 (0) 1322 27 92 92 

F:  +44 (0) 1322 27 83 83 

A:  Adams & Moore House, Instone Road, Dartford DA1 2AG, United Kingdom 


